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From: Marta Flores
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] Corporate homebuyers - Blackstone & FPI management
Date: Monday, July 15, 2024 8:24:19 AM

I strongly support Supervisor Lawson Remer's action to explore legal action against
Blackstone and FPI management apartments.  They are reaping millions of dollars at the cost
of exploiting hardworking residents that reside in their buildings.  Eveyone deserves to live
with dignity and safe, healthy home apartments.  Please, Board of Supervisors, take the step to
pull back the covers and stop corporate greed that puts SD residents at risk of unhealthy living
environments, extremely high rents that push residents and their families in danger of
homelessness.  

Marta E. Flores
Our Lady of Guadalupe Church
San Diego, CA
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